
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 

NEWSLETTER 19—Friday 3rd February 2023   

Hedgehogs - Have been enjoying playing the claves to explore beat and 
rhythm within music. Can you clap a rhythm and a partner clap it back? 

           

Squirrels - Have been looking at where and how they can reflect within un-
derstanding beliefs. Where do you find calm? Did you know that we are all 
part of something bigger - we are each a puzzle piece that creates a large 

picture (remember back to Rev Mark worship). 

 

Badgers -  Have been looking at rationing within their History. Do you have 
any family members that remember rationing? Can you share your under-

standing? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Worship this week we have been looking at how Jesus and his disciples helped many 
people. How have you helped people? 

Who could you help over the weekend? 

 



PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on their 
bags or on their school jumpers. 

This weeks PROUD winners are : Mitchell, Storm, Lilly M, Carter, Caleb, Patsy, George S, Nehemiah, 
Frankie L, Immy, Leo A, Laycie, Elizabeth, Jasmine D, Leyla and Patience 

 A massive well done. 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Esther 

Squirrels—  Frankie L 

Badgers—  Jazmyn 

Christian Vision and Values 

 

Hedgehogs— Lilly M 

Squirrels— Nikolay 

Badgers —  Alfie 



 

 

The lorries have arrived! Work has begun! This is very exciting. Please do ensure 
that all children have a second pair of shoes in school or wellies to ensure they 
can access the fields at playtimes and lunchtimes. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Future Dates: 

  

End of Term—10th February 

Inset Day—20th February 

Children return to school for start  of Term 4—21st February 

15th May - 150 years the school has been running - more information to come. 

 

FOLSA Dates  

 Chocolate BINGO - Thursday 9th Feb 3:30 - 4:30 at School. 

Easter Disco Thursday 30th March YrR / KS1 3:30 - 4:40 / KS2 4:45 
- 6:00pm.  

 

 
 

A massive thank to the staff, children and parents 
for being FANTASTIC on Tuesday 31st January for 
our SIAMS inspection. They all did the school 
proud and I am proud of them all. The report takes 
around 10 - 15 days to be completed. Once we      
receive it we can share the outcome with you all.  


